
Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 

University of Delhi 
 

University of Delhi is considering to conduct examination of any student of Final 

Semester/Year/Term of May-June 2021 for the leftover students who could not write 

examinations as either they or any  of their family members were affected by Covid-

19 pandemic. 

Students are requested to mail the following details to helpdesk@sggscc.ac.in latest 

by 21 July 2021 

University Examination Roll No. 

Name of the student 

Course 

Unique Paper Code(s) 

Paper Title(s)  

Attach your marksheet and the proof for not being able to write the exam. 

 

 

Ms. Taranjit Kaur 

Convenor, Examination Committee 

SGGSCC 

mailto:helpdesk@sggscc.ac.in

